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Learning, playing and growing together in the love of Jesus 

Website: https://www.smcsc.org.uk/  

Email: office@stmarysinfschool.org.uk or office@stmarysjunior.org.uk 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs S Hulme. Chair of Governors: Mr B Tomkins 
Safeguarding Statement: This school takes notice of and adheres to all the national and local policies and guidance in regard to Safeguarding Children and Young People. 

Lead Safeguarding Person Junior School: Miss M Kenny, Nursery & Infant School: Mrs. M Quinn. 

Safeguarding Deputies: Mrs. S Hulme, Miss F Sullivan & Miss E Bryant, Safeguarding Governor: Mr. T Richmond 

Newsletters are also available on the school website: https://www.smcsc.org.uk/ 

 

 

 

  

A message from Mrs Hulme;  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It feels as if we are all on countdown for the last two weeks of this school year!  

We await the final exciting events before year 6 continue on their journey to high 

school and Yr 2 join the older children at the junior school. 

This week saw a group of children from each school participating in the Sutton Catholic 

Schools Music Night at St Elphege’s Church. This was amazing, with primary and high 

schools singing together, such a welcome pleasure.  

The Summer Fayre is to be held tomorrow on the infant field (entry by gate 3, West 

Street)- a time to be together as one family in one community. The entertainment 

includes each year group of children singing a favourite song, a BBQ, bouncy castles 

and much more, hopefully we will see you all there. 

The weather looks to be fine too – please enjoy a fun weekend. 

Where to find the appropriate communications? 

Class Based Activities/Reminders – Google Class Room 

Safeguarding Alerts – Email from School Office / Website under Latest News 

Newsletters – Email from School Office / Website / Google Classroom 

Communication/Trips/Events – Email from School Office and Website under Latest News 

‘Curriculum forecasts, school policies, School Clubs, School meals, attendance and absences and other helpful documents can be found on the ‘Information’ pages of our 

website at https://www.smcsc.org.uk 

 

 

Dear Parents 

Thank you to those parents who donated 

to the Governors Fund in June last 

month.  We received £567.00 and to 

date (September 2021 to June 2022) 

have received £11,334.00.  We have lots 

of exciting projects for 2022 to 2023 for 

Nursery Infants and Juniors.  Please 

continue to donate. 

 

Parents should not use the ‘Dairy’ gate (by Horizon’s 

Nursery) at St Philomena’s for accessing St Mary’s. 

We do not have permission to use this gate, it is open 

for the girls of the high school only. Please do not 

put the site staff at St Philomena’s in the 

embarrassing position of refusing entry as this has 

caused upset in recent days. Access to the junior 

school is via the gates at Shorts Road, Pound Street 

and the alleyway only. 

 

https://www.smcsc.org.uk/
mailto:office@stmarysinfschool.org.uk
mailto:office@stmarysjunior.org.uk
https://www.smcsc.org.uk/
https://www.smcsc.org.uk/
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News for the week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday Word 

Please click on the link below to access the weekly Wednesday Word: 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/lent?pid=MTA101634&v=53.11 

 

Recognition & Reward 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports News 

Table Tennis 

On Saturday, a group of pupils from Year 3-6 

took part in a table tennis competition. This 

involved them playing group stage 

competitions followed by finals. It is 

wonderful to see that a lunch time activity has 

developed into a passion for so many who 

signed up for this event. All those who 

attended played fantastically and we are very 

proud of you all for representing the school.  

Parkrun 

A huge well done to our two park runners this 

week. We had Oscar doing the event for the 

first time ever, which is fantastic to see! 

Finley took on the 5km version this week and 

finished in a brilliant time. Well done to 

everyone who took part, we look forward to 

hearing more parkrun news at the weekend!  

   

Infant – Stars of the week 

R Fox Penny P 

R Squirrel Lyra L 

R Hedgehog Megumi W 

1 Robin Klara L 

1 Sparrow Charlotte D 

1 Wren Poppy P 

2 Heron Joseph C 

2 Jay Grace A 

2 Woodpecker Oliver G 

 

Junior - Housepoints 

 2nd is 

Fisher with 

981  

 

1st is More 

with 1046 

3rd is 

Clitheroe 

with 971 

4th is 

Becket with 

754  

 

‘Star Writer’ Award 
3 Willow Ekow A 

3 Mulberry Lucas G 

3 Hawthorn Amelia W 

4 Poplar Lucy Z  

4 Ash Kate P 

4 Rowan Patrick D 

5 Elm Jethro N  

5 Sycamore Cristina M 

5 Birch Abisha J 

6 Copper Beech Aaron N 

6 Oak Charlotte A 

6 Chestnut  Olivia W 

 

 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/lent?pid=MTA101634&v=53.11
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General Data Protection Regulations (UK GDPR) 

The ‘UK General Data Protection Regulation’ (UK GDPR) brought about changes about how we can use your personal data and keep it safe, and also 

strengthens your rights over your own data.  

Please refer to our privacy notices on the school’s website for details of how sensitive or private information about yourselves and your children stays safe. 

PTA NEWS 

St. Mary’s PTA Dates to Remember 
Sat 9th July Summer Fayre – ‘My World’ 

10am – 12pm – Final Set Up 

12pm – 3pm – Summer Fayre 

3pm – 5pm – Dismantling the stalls / Fayre 

 

Fri 15th July Second Hand Uniform Sale at the front of the infant 

school at 2.45pm 

 


